Eternal Life Ministries
“In hope of eternal life, which God, that cannot lie,
Promised before the world began”
Titus 1:2

NEWSLETTER FOR JULY 2018 
Hello again World Changers. WOW, what a wet month we had in July. I have always heard of cleansing rain, so we should be good now. 
A lot of the day labor guys that come to the soup kitchen were out of work because of the rain. With that came more meals to prepare. With that also comes hopelessness from people for not having enough money to survive. 
The 15 dozen eggs that I take for a normal 2 weeks, only last 1 week now. When it was not raining it was sure hot. We gave away 1,000 bottles of water this month. We also donated a nice used refrigerator. 
When more people are around, the plus side is more opportunities to present the Gospel, and see people get saved!  
We have noticed that when people are more desperate they turn to God for help or answers. I have also noticed that you don’t have to be homeless for this to happen in people’s lives. I have found that when God is part of our everyday life, when problems arise you don’t have such a hopeless or desperate feeling.
We have changed our mailing address to a Post Office Box for security reasons being I travel outside of the U.S.A. We had one in North Carolina and thought we should go back to it. You will find an envelope enclosed with this letter. Our new address is also on this newsletter, and it was changed on the website. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you so much for you prayers, believing in this ministry, and your financial support. We can’t do it without you!
 
Reaching the Lost for Christ,
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